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IAMSA BUREAU OF SHIPPING LLC 

 

TECHNICAL DEPARTMENT 

TO: Marine Surveyors, Representatives, Owners, Authorities. 

SUBJECT: The Tokyo MoU and The Paris MoU adopt new inspection regimen (CIC) focuses on 

structural safety al load line convention. 

PURPUSE: Preventive action request during Flag State Inspections 

APPLICATION: All ships 

ATTACHMENT: Sample of the Tokyo MoU 

INTRODUCTION: 

The Tokyo MoU and Paris MoU on Port State Control are planning the following PSC Join 

Concentrate Inspection Campaign (CIC) in 2011 on Structural Safety and the International 

Convention on Load Lines. 

The CIC will be carried out from: 01 September 2011 to 30 November 2011. 

During this campaign PSC Officers (PSCOs) will verify applicable documents and aspects as loading 

instruments, the protection of hatch openings, the vessel`s hull bulkhead and deck and other 

features of the Load Line Convention and structural integrity in more detail. 

The states party of the Viña del Mar Agreement, the Indian MoU, the Mediterranean MoU and the 

Black Sea MoU will follow the same routine during the campaign. 

For this purpose PSCOs are guided by the attached questionnaire, listing the number of items to be 

covered during this concentrated inspection campaign. 

Your attention and compliance to this notice will be appreciated 

TECHNICAL DEPARTMENT 
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